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Name of Group or person(s) being represented (if applicable):  

 

Brief summary of issue or purpose of deputation: 

Please include these as comments for Regional Committee today on the King City Official Plan. 
 
Attached you will find the Hamlet Plans for King City in Schedules B-K.  King City's Official Plan 
should reflect these boundaries as their Hamlet Boundaries in their new Official Plan. 
 
General:  
All buffers in settlement areas as defined by the Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan should be 
determined in accordance with 21(4) of the Plan. 
The City’s Official Plan needs to conform to the Region’s official plan, the Growth Plan and the PPS 
as it relates to density.  
All aggregate policies need to conform to the Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan and are 
specifically prohibited from being more restrictive than the Plan. 
The hamlet boundaries are also inaccurately reflected across the entire town.  They fail to recognize 
their historical boundaries as previously approved by King Township.  These should be modified. 
The prime agricultural areas are also inaccurate and should be modified to meet appropriate criteria 
for same. 
All Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan policies should be accurately reflected in the Official Plan.  
the current draft Official Plan below is missing key sections or is unnecessarily more restrictive than 
the Plan permits.  There is no justification for the excessive restrictive policies or the omissions. 
  
Site Specific 
  
13245 Jane Street is currently before the LPAT and all Official Plan policies conflicting with the 
proposed development need to be modified to match.  Council and staff are acutely aware of the 
details of such. 
  
6365 Hwy 9, Schomberg.  This property has been subject to a Pre-Consultation process as well as 
historical agreements regarding density and transportation access from church Street which are not 
reflected in the draft the details of which staff are aware.   Further, the natural heritage boundaries do 
not accurately reflect the appropriate limits of development.  These need to be changed. 
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